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Another week of significant change and adaptation is nearly at an end. Trying to figure out the best way forward is exhausting for us all and I hope this weekend will afford you some sort of break.
Further to my message yesterday, I’d like to give a little more information about our plans for the start of the new academic year. September is some way off, but I hope what I have to say might ease some of the concerns you may have about your child’s return to school:
         All our classes will remain unchanged this year. Your children will need some continuity and knowing that they will return to the same group of children will help.
        However when the return to school happens, your child’s first day back will be in their current classroom (where they were when we locked down on 20th March), and where possible with their current teacher. This is not the transition that we would wish for, but it will give some opportunity to end one year before starting another. More information to follow.
        We are in the process of proof reading annual written reports and these will be sent out by post during week commencing 22nd June. Again, more information to follow.
         We will inform you of the name of your child’s new teacher during week commencing 13th July.
        Perhaps the most complicated aspect of the start of the new year is ensuring that we help our new pupils in Reception and Nursery to have the best possible start. Mrs Ward and I are looking at ways to achieve this. More information will be sent to those of you with children joining us for the first time as soon as we possibly can.
Be assured that I will continue to keep you as informed as I possibly can about the emerging plans for September.
Mrs Martin sent letters to children in the choir and in Key Stage 2 yesterday about our exciting plans for a virtual summer concert. I hope many of you will take a look and support your children in sending us a video that we can upload to the website. We will be sure to share the details with you all once the performances are available to view. 
Mrs Sturgeon is working on plans for a virtual Sports Day; look out for details.
It looks like the weather will be kind to us this weekend so I hope this will give you the chance to spend time outside with (small numbers of) friends, family and those in support bubbles! What a treat!
My very best wishes
Clare Pankhania
 






